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St Mary's
Newsletter

WELCOME TO WEEK 8
Welcome to the season of  winter! As we welcomed everyone to school this morning, the change in weather was 
evident. Thank you to all of  our families and your support to drop of f  and pick up changes. We recognise that 
any change takes time and ref lection and I appreciate your patience and support while we have modif ied some 
school practices. 

As we have had to modify some practices within the school due to coronavirus, we have also tried to remain 
unchanged in as many areas as possible. If  children are absent f rom school, please remember to inform the 
school on either PAM or School stream. This is our preferred mode of  communication for absenteeism. If  
families can inform the school before 10am, the school will have no need to contact you. 

At this time I understand that everyone has varied personal opinions on the coronavirus. Some people are 
comfortable with our return to normalcy and some people still remain concerned. St Mary's has strict guidelines 
that we must adhere to f rom the Victorian State government during this time,  and we are. These guidelines are 
all being adhered to and the cleaning and hygiene practices that are carried our within the school are better than 
ever. If  any parents have questions or concerns, please contact me at anytime.  We have no reason to be worried 
while our children are at school. 

I am slowly being able to check in with families who have shared their stories of  remote schooling! It is ref reshing 
to hear the collective challenges but also aspects that families enjoyed. It was most positive to hear that many of  
our families appreciated the lengths that the teachers went to to keep up a schooling routine in our homes. All 
families regardless of  the experience are extremely happy that their children are back at school - we are too! 

As we are unable to have parents come onsite please know that myself  and all teachers are available to 
communicate with you if  there is any need. The teachers and myself  are happy to chat via the phone or on 
Google MEET if  families need to be in touch with us at anytime. 

God Bless

Jasmine Ryan (Principal) 
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DATES AHEAD
- 8th June: Queen's Birthday - no school
- 9th June: Yrs 3-6 return to school
- 11th-12th June:  Yrs 3-6 testing and  assessment days
- 12th June: Bookclub due
- 17th June: Opening Evening for Prep's 2021
- 25th June: Learning conversations 1pm-7pm
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Reconciliation week began last week on May 27th and ends on June 3rd. This week 
we offer a prayer for continuing reconciliation in our country so we can all live 

together in acceptance and peace.

RECONCILIATION PRAYER

Lord God, bring us together as one, reconciled with you and reconciled with each other.You 
made us in your likeness, you gave us your Son Jesus Christ. He has given us forgiveness f rom 
sin. Lord God, bring us together as one, dif ferent in culture, but given new life in Jesus Christ, 

together as your body, your Church, your people. Lord God, bring us together as 
one, reconciled, healed, forgiven, sharing you with others as you have called us to 

do. In Jesus Christ, let us be together as one.

Amen

St Mary's acknowledges and 
pays respects to the traditional 

custodians of the land on 
which we meet;  the Barrapa 

Rappa People, and pay 
respects to elders both past and 

present. 

. 

A PRAYER

St Mary's is a Child Safe School. 

We promote the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children. 

Can teen

Although some learners 
have returned to school, 
there will be NO canteen 

until Wednesday 10th June 
when all learners are back 

at school.
Thank you

. 

SCH OOL UNIFORM

We are pleased to inform our community that all items have now arrived and our whole 
school can wear the accurate uniform. Thank you for your patience while our winter items 
arrived. There have been f reight delays due to coronavirus.  We recognise that some 
families made temporary adjustments to the uniform and we now expect that all children 
will be in the full St Mary's uniform. We have winter trousers, tracksuit pants and yoga 
pants available. We have some larger sizes available now for our growing seniors! St Mary's 
school jumpers are also to be worn. St Mary's has been working hard to improve the look 
and feel of  our uniform with insight f rom the children. It is important that we are 
uniformed in our presentation. Parents can still make choices in regard to long pants, shorts 
etc but no other track pants, leggings etc are to be worn. Thank you for your cooperation.   

TH ANK  YOU FOR TH E CH ALLENGES 

As school slowly returns to normal we have found that we no longer need to have our 
weekly challenges! I wanted to thank everyone who went to the extra ef fort to share your 
creative talents with us over this time! We hope you enjoyed your prizes and the ability to 
be express yourselves many ways! We loved what people submitted! 

SEM ESTER 1 - LEARNING CONVERSATIONS 

Learning conversations will be held virtually this term. These meetings will be scheduled for 
Thursday 25th June between 1pm - 7pm. Your child's google account and log on will be 
shared with families prior to this date so that families can access the Google MEET with their 
child(rens) teachers. Please use School Interview to book your times. 

St Mary's Semester 1 Learning Conversations Booking 

CODE: uw 788

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/book/step1?z=daCKSh
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/book/step1?z=daCKSh
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/book/step1?z=daCKSh
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/book/step1?z=daCKSh
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/book/step1?z=daCKSh
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/book/step1?z=daCKSh
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/book/step1?z=daCKSh
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OUR LEARNING
JUNIOR TEAM

The Prep, Year 1 and Year 2 learners all enjoyed their f irst 
week back to school. We have all enjoyed having all our 
learners back in the classroom. 
This week we have been focusing on National 
Reconciliation Week. We have listened to stories and made 
connections to the text. The Prep, Year 1 and Year 2?s are 
continuing to make connections to the text using their 
past experiences.
The learners are continuing to build their knowledge and 
understanding of  addition. The Preps have been focusing 
on the double strategy, while the year 1?s and 2?s have 
been focusing on the split strategy. 
Well done to all learners on returning to school. We are so 
proud of  all of  you! 

SENIOR TEAM

Our Year 3 and 4 learners are continuing to build their 
Literacy skills in making connections to texts and 
building their vocabulary. We are enjoying our Boggle 
games! We are creating our own characters and  
character descriptions to write a collaborative narrative. 
These will be a lot of  fun to share with our f riends when 
we go back to school next week!

In Mathematics, we are continuing to build our problem 
solving skills. Our learners are AMAZING 
mathematicians! 
The learners in Year 5 and 6 are continuing to visualise 
using their f ive senses and revise their understanding of  
writing summaries. We are enjoying the last few lessons 
of  remote writing by learning collaboratively through 
Padlet to create narratives. We are continuing to learn 
dif ferent metric units of  measurement and are 
measuring the volume and mass of  many objects around 
our home. We are draf ting and creating our own 
?Podcast? or ?News Channel? to present all our learning 
about technology. We are busy writing scripts, creating 
props and backdrops. 

BIRTHDAYS

- Lainie Spring - 1st June
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